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Nursery: DIAMOND: Khadija an Insha (AM) and Zach and Laura (PM) for 
learning on ClassDojo. 
Reception: CORAL: Diana and Ammar for completing their virtual learning. 
RUBY: Joel,  AMBER: Shiwa and Ahmed for challenging themselves. 
Year 1: JADE: Taha and Kiara for sending their work on class dojo 
daily.  EMERALD: Amaya, TURQUOISE: Stefania for her hard work at home 
and Omar D for his improvement in handwriting.  
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Narjis and Naomi, ONYX: Kevin, SAPPHIRE: Mahdia  
Year 3: TOPAZ: Zayan and Maryah, AQUAMARINE: Arber or being 
enthusiastic about school. OPAL: Malak - perseverance and dedication 
Rioba - focused work on Dojo. 
Year 4: GARNET:  Zohra for the best super move and R&R 

activities.  ZIRCON:  Aysha and Sahar for completing all the virtual work 
since Tuesday. AMMOLITE: Rashied and Lila for all their hard and excellent 
work online. 
Year 5: AMETHYST: Sameha, MOLDAVITE: Saleh PEARL: Lashae 
Year 6: QUARTZ: Anjali, TANZANITE: Aya, LAPIS-LAZULI: Bushra A and 
Jayant. 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS 

from Nursery to Year 6.  You are AMAZING! 
 

 

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

Week ending 08.01.2021 

Remote Learning/Live Lessons via Microsoft Teams and in school 

learninf begins at 9am every day. 

 

  

 

On Monday, we are expecting that all pupils from Year 1 to Year 6 

who are at home, will log on to Microsoft Teams for their live 

lessons with their teachers. 

Please ensure that the children are up and ready for the 9 am start. 

It is not a school holiday so the class teachers will do a register 

between 9 and 9:15. If your child is unable to join, please call the 

school and inform us of your reason for not joining. Nursery and 

Reception children should continue with their learning until they 

are informed to join the live lessons. 

IT IS A BRAND NEW YEAR WITH NEW 

CHALLENGES BUT WE ARE OKAY! 

We are taking this opportunity to 

wish you all a prosperous 2021. As 

always, as the Braintcroft family, we 

will find positives from every 

negative situation.  

The government recently 

announced the closure of schools for 

most children. As a school we still 

have a responsibility to ensure that 

learning is still taking place whether 

our children are at home doing 

remote learning or if they have valid 

reason to attend the physical school. 

We have informed you about how 

to connect the children to the live 

lessons via Microsoft Teams, if your 

child is working from home. If you 

still do not understand how to get 

your child connected to Microsoft 

Teams, you MUST contact your 

child’s teacher on DOJO and inform 

them or call the school to inform us. 

We are aware that some families 

are not engaging in any of the 

learning but it is your legal duty to 

ensure that your child is still 

receiving education. If you truly do 

not have a laptop or tablet and this 

is your reason for not uploading 

work or connect live, you should call 

the school. You should not send 

children in because it makes life 

easier for you, do the right thing and 

act truthfully and honestly. 

 

 

 
 

Creative Remote Learners uploaded their work 

 

 

‘SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO’ 



  

Last year we had lots of interesting events and learning! 

Life is guaranteed to have its ups 

and downs. Keep smiling. Keep your 

head up. Keep pushing through.  

SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO! 
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Success in Everything We Do! 
Our past student Minal Patel gave 157 gift bags  

 

We said goodbye to Ms Maya Patel- 20 years! 

 

 

 

Cycling Lessons

 

 

 

IT students

 
  
 

 

 

Positive Handling Staff Training 

 

On REMEMBRANCE DAY!

 

 EYFS children enjoying assemblies! 

 

Music Awards

 

DT Lessons , Wreaths for Ms R 

 

MOCK SATs Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 


